September 28, 2021

Power Outages in China Impacting Factory Production

Dear Valued Customer,

Many factories across China have begun closing early due to government mandated
power outages which currently have no end date in sight. We anticipate the limited
factory hours will slow production across impacted provinces, further straining supply
chains.

To avoid any future and unforeseen disruptions related or unrelated to this issue we
suggest that you adopt the practice of placing your orders as early as possible.

For more information on this topic, click here.

Please reach out to your sales representative if you have any questions.

Sincerely yours,

OEC Group

The information contained herein is provided as a public service with the understanding that OEC Group makes
no warranties, either expressed or implied, concerning the accuracy, completeness, reliability, and suitability
of the information. Nor does OEC Group warrant that the use of this information is free of any claims of
copyright infringement.
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